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*I Michele LaBree Daniels

Mayor

November 19, 2024

Dear Residents and Friends of Brewer,

As we approach the end of another year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the progress we've

made together and share the City Council's vision for the year ahead. At the heart of our goals

lies a commitment to strengthen the relationship between City leadership and our community.

Open and timely communication is essential to fostering a transparent and supportive

environment, and we are actively working to enhance how we connect with each of you.

The Council understands the importance of keeping the Brewer coinmunity informed and

involved in decisions that affect our daily lives. This year, we are focusing on expanding

communication efforts so that everyone in Brewer has access to accurate and up-to-date

information, whether through our new online platforms, social media, or public meetings. Our

aim is to make it easier than ever to stay infonned and to have your voices heard.

In addition to improving communication, we are committed to being more proactive in setting

clear goals for Brewer's future. By identifying our priorities at the beginning of the year, the

Council hopes to create a framework that guides our decisions and actions throughout the

coming months. We are excited to work closely with community members to ensure these goals

reflect your priorities and help move our city forward in meaningful ways.

On behalf of the City Council, thank you for your continued trust and partnership. Together, let's

make this next year one of growth, engagement, and achievement for Brewer. I look forward to

working alongside each of you as we build a stronger community.

Warm regards,

Michele LaBree Daniels

Mayor
City of Brewer




